
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tēnā koutou, 
 
In this email you will find information on: 

• Regionally Allocated PLD (Nationwide) 
• Cultural Capability Support 
• Ongoing Professional Learning Opportunities for Provisionally Certificated, Mentor, AND 

Overseas Trained Teachers  
• Meet our Facilitation Team 

 
Regionally Allocated PLD (Na�onwide) 

 

The next round of applica�ons for regionally allocated PLD closes on May 12th.  ESS facilitators are 
available to support you in the applica�on process, as well as facilita�ng professional learning to 
meet your iden�fied needs. 

 
Just a reminder about the PLD Priority Areas that underpin regionally allocated PLD:  
The priori�es for English medium se�ngs are: 
• cultural capability 
• local curriculum design (for senior secondary this priority links to the NCEA review) 
• assessment for learning. 
 
The priori�es for Māori medium and te reo Māori se�ngs are: 
• mātauranga Māori and te reo Māori 
• marau ā-kura 
• aromatawai. 
 
Digital fluency remains a priority in all se�ngs. 
 
To access support contact: 
Director: Hamish McDonald h.mcdonald@otago.ac.nz 
PLD leads: cheryl.pym@otago.ac.nz and denise.hitchcock@otago.ac.nz 
  
We look forward to working with you. 
  

https://apc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fotago.us5.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D12c261ae2f5116fb3535ccb96%26id%3Dca692fbf18%26e%3D325c1ddd73&data=05%7C01%7Cvanessa.whaanga%40otago.ac.nz%7C1768d345a5374707c10008db45d378d3%7C0225efc578fe4928b1579ef24809e9ba%7C0%7C0%7C638180546816624693%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=s6pf2%2FtR8JJn0xSynJxX8DK0%2Bq9M98rpVm1U0k2xQPo%3D&reserved=0


Cultural Capability Support 
ESS has been approved by the Ministry of Educa�on to provide Cultural Capability PLD and we have 
a number of experienced facilitators available to support schools and kura. If you would like support 
or have any enquires about this PLD, please contact the ESS Director:  
 
Hamish McDonald 
Email: h.mcdonald@otago.ac.nz  
Phone: 03 479 4907; 021 249 4907 
 
 
Ongoing Professional Learning Opportuni�es for Provisionally Cer�ficated, Mentor 
and Overseas Trained Teachers 
  

mailto:h.mcdonald@otago.ac.nz


Our Regionally Allocated PLD Facilita�on Team 
Our regionally allocated PLD team of facilitators are available to support your kura as you unpack 
Te Mātaiaho, the Literacy, Communication and Mathematics Strategy, NCEA developments, along 
with a localised curriculum approach to all aspects of your teams professional learning journey. We 
are fortunate to have a team that is adept in working across and within all sectors, in both English 
and Māori medium contexts. 
 
Need support navigating the professional learning surrounding the latest announcements by 
Minister Tinetti regarding prioritisation of maths and literacy, whilst slowing down NCEA changes? 
Our competent team of facilitators can assist your kura. 
 
Take a moment to meet our team and contact us to discuss how we can best support your 
profession learning development. 
 
Tel +64 3 479 4900 
Email: essadmin@otago.ac.nz 
 

https://www.beehive.govt.nz/release/new-maths-and-literacy-assessment-prioritised-other-ncea-changes-slowed
https://www.beehive.govt.nz/release/new-maths-and-literacy-assessment-prioritised-other-ncea-changes-slowed
https://www.otago.ac.nz/education/ess/facilitators.html
tel:+6434794900
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